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I have volunteered with Furnish Hope, located in Bend, the past four years. I have 

been on many deliveries to families needing a hand up, helped at the warehouse and 

served on the Board of Directors. I have experienced first hand the positive impact 

Furnish Hope has in this community. With funding SB 1530 would make available, 

furniture banks throughout Oregon would receive much needed critical funding to 

help sustain their operations and serve their communities. Please support and pass 

SB 1530. 

Stan Stieben 

Redmond, Or. 

541-390-4271 


